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Important Dates  

October 

 

26th - 30th - Half Term 
 

 

WOODHOUSE PRE-SCHOOL 

 
The Orbeez have 

been great fun and 

the children have 

had the opportunity 

to bond and create 

new friendships 

whilst playing. 

School Achievements                

 

Achievers of the Week  

Honeywell -  Samma & Elodie 

Middlecott -  Zanthe & Isla  

Owlacombe -  Joe & Molly 

 

A message from Mrs McCarthy  

 

I’ve really enjoyed working with the  

children this week. I love my Thursdays and 

Fridays in the classroom - its helping me to 

get to know the children and they’ve 

made some lovely artwork and written 

some lovely creative pieces as well. We 

look forward to sharing some examples of 

work with you in the near future.  

 

I will be running regular parent focus 

groups (virtually) every half term and  

inviting varied groups at a time to have a 

chance to chat and about thoughts and 

ideas for the school 

 

I do enjoy seeing you all at the gate at 

drop off and collection but if I miss you on 

one of my teaching days, I am  

contactable via the school office and will 

always make myself available.  

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Sam McCarthy 

ATTENDANCE FIGURES 

 

Honeywell - 86.09% 

Middlecott -  97% 

Owlacombe - 93.94% 



HONEYWELL 

 

Superheroes! We all dresses up to launch 

our topic on Superheroes! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
CAP UK Workshops  

  

Puppets were a great way for Honeywell 

class to learn how to stay safe, strong and 

free around people they do not know. 

See if your child can demonstrate the 

'yell' and actions for safe, strong and free! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MIDDLECOTT 
 

Fabulous frisbee fun 

for Middlecott with 

Mr Pierce our dedi-

cated sports spe-

cialist! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Owlacombe have been making health  

campaign posters as part of our Recovery  

Curriculum.  Together we looked at the  

government slogans that were used during 

lockdown and discussed the current  

messages. They then made posters and came 

up with some brilliant  

slogans!  

OWLACOMBE 

This 

week, all  

children 

at Ilsing-

ton have 

taken 

part in a 

workshop 

run by 

CAP UK 

(Child Assault Prevention). Here is 

Owlacombe class practising their right to 

be safe, strong and free. 

 

 
Skills for Life 

Owlacombe are continuing their Skills for 

Life workshops every Tuesday afternoon. 

They are making baskets, weaving mats 

and felting bags. "I am enjoying the  

workshops but it can get difficult at 

times!"  said one of the class. "I have  

never done anything like this before and 

learnt lots of new skills" said another.  

 


